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6 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Raed Alkhattab, 

 

On behalf of the International Society for Prosthetics and Orthotics and in my 

capacity as ISPO President and on behalf of the ISPO International Executive 

Board, I would like to express support for your endeavour to organize the first 

International Congress of Prosthetics and Orthotics in the Middle East that will 

take place in Amman, Jordan in November 2024. 

 

The ISPO Executive Board welcomes and appreciates ISPO Jordan’s efforts, 

undertaken jointly with the United Arab Society for Prosthetics & Orthotics 

(AUSPO), to organise this first cross-border educational event relating to our 

sector in the Middle East, thereby increasing the collaboration among ISPO 

national Members Societies in the area and advancing ISPO’s mission.  

 

ISPO International will be happy to support and promote the congress through 

its communication channels to obtain the best possible outreach. Furthermore, 

ISPO will support the event through recommendation of relevant speakers and 

providing input into the draft scientific program.  

 

ISPO is very fortunate to have such committed members in the Middle East 

area, supporting ISPO’s mission to further grow the Society in the region.  

 

With kind regards  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
David Constantine 

ISPO International President  
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